TB Wrkshp. Mtg December 9, 2021 REGULAR TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING COLDEN TOWN HALL VIA – Go To Meeting

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:07pm

PRESENT

Councilman David Arcara Councilman Jesse Hrycik Councilman Patricia Zurbrick Councilman Gerald Pietraszek Supervisor James DePasquale

ALSO PRESENT

Planning Board Chairman Walter Kammer Town Clerk Christina M. Kerlin Approximately 1 resident

Supervisor DePasquale introduced Scott Kirby who has been laying out a Disc Golf course up at Kummer Park.

Scott presented the Town Board with a packet containing information on a course overview and costs associated with disc golf equipment. The packet is on file in the Town Clerk's office.

Scott started out with an overview map of Kummer Park property with a course laid out for amateur, intermediate, and professional play. Included was pricing for equipment of baskets, poles, locking collars, and signs, along with material for walkways up to the baskets and around the course. There was discussion on whether to start up with nine baskets placed verses 18 baskets. Scott stated that probably buying all equipment for 18 baskets at once then concentrating on one basket at a time would be the best way of going about putting in a course. The quote for equipment expires in January.

Other points that were touched upon were:

Long term maintenance
Viewing gallery
Registry for Public use along with Leagues
Signage with sponsorship
Shared grounds while other activities are going on in the park
Possible revenue generated from holding games or league matches

TB Wrkshp. Mtg December 9, 2021 REGULAR TOWN BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING COLDEN TOWN HALL VIA – Go To Meeting

Page 2

Town Board stated that they would need to hold another workshop to discuss all the areas brought up at tonight's meeting. There is a lot of information to take in to try to make any decisions on this matter tonight.

All information presented at tonight's workshop is on file in the Town Clerk's office.

ADJOURN

Supervisor DePasquale adjourn the Town Board workshop meeting at 6:59pm

Respectfully submitted,

Christina M. Kerlin Town Clerk